
1315 Anonymous Communications Policy 
 
 

The District discourages the use of anonymous letters, emails, phone calls, and other 

types of communication. Due to the inability to hold anyone liable for anonymous 

communication and complications involved in verifying further information, a resolution 

may be difficult to attain. The district encourages problems and concerns be resolved at 

the lowest level possible, following the district chain of command. 

 

ADOPTION DATE: July 20, 2016, Minor Revison April 23, 2024  

LEGAL REFERENCE(S): 

CROSS REFERENCE(S): 4134, 1312 

ADMINISTRATIVE REGULATION: 


